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NEW SCHEDULE OF REQUEST OF THE GSIS MEETING RELATIVE TO THE
ISSUES AND CONCERNS ON GSIS LOANS

To : Schools Division Superintendents
This Region

This Office through the Administrative Division, informs all concerned that the
scheduled meeting with GSIS on Monday May 20, 2019 relative to the issues and concern on
GSIS Loans shall be reset or rescheduled on May 24, 2019 at 2:00 o’clock in the Afternoon.

Please be guided accordingly. Thankyou.
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iESTELA L. CARINO, Ed4.D.\CESO IV
Director IV/Regional Dirgctor
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Republic of the Philippines
PASEGURUHAN NG MGA NAGLILINGKOD SA PAMAHALAAN
(GOVERNMENT SERVICE INSURANCE SYSTEM)
Tuguegarao Regional Office
GSsiIs Carig, Tuguegarao City ® Tel./ No. 396-0650/396 0673

May 13, 2019

ESTELA L. CARINO, PhD.
Regional Director

Dep Ed Region II

Carig, Tuguegarao City

Dear Director Carino:

As part of our continuing efforts to address the issues and concerns on GSIS Service
Loans, particularly the GSIS Financial Assistance Loan (GFAL), may we respectfully
request a meeting with you on May 20, 2019, Monday, 2:00 pm at the Dep Ed Region II
office.  Issues and concerns on the timely deduction and remittance of loan
amortizations, as well as other related matters, will be tackled during the meeting. As
such, we would appreciate if the following Dep Ed personnel can also join us in the
discussion meeting:

Atty. Jose Mario M. Macanilay - Chief Administrative Officer

Ms. Jhoana G. Pagulayan - Accountant

Ms. Jocelyn C. de Polonia - Personnel Officer

RPSU personnel in charge of payroll/remittance to the GSIS

Region II Division Office personne] in charge of payroll/remittance to the GSIS

Our Vice-President for Luzon North, Isagani E. del Rosario, and the Branch Managers
and Billing and Collection Unit personnel from Tuguegarao, Cauayan and Bayombong
branch offices will be joining the meeting.

We hope for your consideration and approval as this endeavor will surely
redound to the mutual benefit of GSIS, Dep Ed Region 2, and Region 2 Dep Ed
personnel.

+
Thank you very much for your continued support.

Very truly yours, May 15, 2019

: All Schools Division Superintendents
Brinch Manager To: All Schoo vision Supe

This Region

For your information, guidancg and compliance

ESTELA Y. CARINO, Ed.D., CESO IV
Director [V/Regional Director %




